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The Patrol Commander 
Kings Cross Police Station 
1-15 Elizabeth Bay Road 
KINGS CROSS NSW 

Dear Sir or Madam 

1293 

Lindfield NSW 2070 

Received by 
2 8 APR 997 

KINGS CROSS PATROL 

I write regarding Ken Brennan who was murdered durin4the Queen's 
Birthday holiday weekend of 1995. 

I am enquiring whether you have considered the fact that earlier in 
1995, a few months before Ken's murder, he stood as 

N P218 1. He was defeated, and NP218 
retained die position However, N P218 is, in my opinion, an 
unbalanced and vindictive person, who would harbour a grudge 
against anyone who tried to usurp position. 

I am prompted to write this letter bcause the murder so far remains 
unsolved. I understand from Ken's partner, L N P215 that there 
are, or have been, two suspects. Your knowledge of these people may 
mean that you automatically exclude my suggestion. 

However I make the suggestion for the following reasons: 

I don't accept, as some have suggested, that the murderer was a person 
unknown to Ken,whom he picked up on the street for casual sex, and 
who then turned out to be murderous. I believe Ken was a cautious 
careful person who would not have acted in this way. I think that the 
murderer was either known to him or used the name of someone 
known to him to gain entrance to his flat. 

The violence of the murder suggests that it may have been committed, 
or arranged, by someone who felt great anger towards him and who 
wanted to "pay him back" for some earlier transaction. 

If you wish to investigate this suggestion further I would be happy to 
talk to you. If possible I would prefer that my name not be used in any 
public discussion of the matter. 

Yours faithfully 

1293 


